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 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 19th November Class 3 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 20th November Class 1 and 2 Parent Conversations 

Friday 22nd November Class 4 and 5 Parent Conversations 

Friday 6th December Christmas mufti for hamper donations 
for raffle 

Wednesday 11th December Class 1 nativity—9.30am school hall 

Monday 16th December Carol Service—2.00 pm—church 

Tuesday 17th December Panto in school! 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas lunch 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January PD day—staff only 

Tuesday 7th January Return to school 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices choir to Birmingham 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 28th April Return from Easter holidays 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June Return from half term 

Friday 18th July Last day of the school term 

                  

 

  This week’s 5R Stars! Well done to these guys! 

    

   Class 1:  Freya—being responsible and resourceful 

 

     Class 2: George—being resilient 

   

   Class 3: Elliot—being resilient 

 

 Class 4: Lewis—being resilient 

 

    Class 5: Kit, Alfie, Lottie, Xanthe, Millie, Erica, Jude,        
Ava-Rose, Theo—being all round 5R Stars! 

Weekly round up—Year 6 Arthog! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 gang have had a brilliant week at Arthog—
with all sorts of amazing activities including gorge 

walking, hiking, canoeing, raft building. The weather 
has been phenomenal—as you can see by these pictures! Lots more on 

the Class 5 page. By all accounts the group have been great—and       
represented our school fantastically as ever. 

Christmas Smile 

We are a donation point again for the Christmas Smile 
Charity. This charity aims to give gifts to children and 

adults of all ages across Telford who may not get gifts, 
or who are alone. With the newsletter is a leaflet with ideas of the sort of items 

you could donate. 

If you are able, can you please bring in one small gift for a child of any age, or 
an adult or elderly person. It needs to be unwrapped. We will then organise to 
take the gifts to the centre so that they can be organised. Donations by 29th 

November please. 

Attendance 

Which class is first this week?! 

Attendance and punctuality are both so important! 

This week:  Class 1—well done at 99.63% - Amazing! 

A few things coming up… 

Parent Conversations next week—please phone if you’ve not made an appoint-
ment 

Christmas events are all in the diary: New event— 

Christmas Mufti—Friday 6th December—bring an item for the Christmas     
hampers. Please donate some Christmas chocolates, biscuits or any food  / 

drink items so we can make hampers. 

Parent lunch with Reception 

Many thanks if you came to our parent lunch this week with our 
Reception children. It was lovely to see you all, and we hope that you 
all enjoyed your lunch—maybe it brought back memories of school 
dinners! It is also lovely for you to see our lunch time routines and 

see how independent the children have become! 

Dental nurse visit in Class 1 

Class 1 had a lovely visit from the dental 
nurse this week—learning all about why it 

is so important to brush their teeth and 
think about what they are eating. They 

had lots of fun and practised brushing on some models!! 


